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CAMARILLO QUILTERS ASSOCIATION 

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING MINUTES 

Tuesday, Sept. 8, 2020           

 

 

 
CALL TO ORDER – 

The meeting was called to order by President Barbara Witman at 9:31 AM via Zoom. 

 

WELCOME –  

Barbara welcomed everyone & thanked them for joining us again thru Zoom. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

Laura Divine has stepped up to be our Speaker Hospitality Chairperson.   

We are still seeking an Assistant Workshop Chairperson to Andrea Ramirez. 

Barbara read a cute quilting poem “Ode to Quilting”. 

Judy Hively is out of town however; everything is up to date and we are in fine financial shape.  

The yearly audit has been performed and everything is in order. 

Barbara has received several quilt items from someone & is happy to share them – please contact 

her if you are interested. 

 

WORKSHOPS – 

Andrea reported that the October speaker has changed and will now be Hollis Chatelain.  There 

will be no class by her; however, a “sew-in” is planned for October 14, 2020. 

There are 12 students enrolled in tomorrows class by Jenny Lyon.  There is plenty of room and 

the cost is only $25-. 

Jean Imprey is our November speaker & instructor. 

 

TRAVEL –  

It is not likely that we will be allowed to have our planned November retreat due to COVID 19 

issues.  The names of those who expressed interested are maintained on a list that will be used if 

by chance we can go ahead with this. 

 

UFO – 

Maribeth says check the newsletter for updated policy on this program.  You can still enter or 

update your UFO list.  Quilt pictures can be submitted to Maribeth for credit.  One raffle ticket 

will be given for each completed project on your list.  There is a $5- entry fee for this.  Prize 

drawings are planned for December.  Maribeth’s email is meriquilter@yahoo.com. 
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BOM –  

Barbara announced that the blocks are posted on our website.  This year’s program will allow 

you to keep all 12 of you blocks you make to make an entire quilt. 

 

SPEAKER –  

Jenny Lyon was our speaker via Zoom. 

 

ADJOURNED – 10:54 AM 

 

Susan Wilson, Secretary 

 

To be considered for approval by the CQA Board of Directors on Oct. 12, 2020 

 

 


